

## HOLY SOULS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

"a place where we pray together and everyone is important"

Mallard Close, Acocks Green, Birmingham, B27 6BN

Tel: 0121 272 1776

Email: enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Girling



Thursday 16th July 2020

School

Dear Friends of Holy Souls School,

As we draw to the end of a very different and unusual academic year we look back on what has happened, what could have been and all that we have achieved and gone through as a community.

We thank the children for their boundless energy and joyful enthusiasm that they bring. We have missed you dearly and look forward to welcoming you back. Our sincere thanks to parents, carers and families for your support and help.

To all the staff – teachers, teaching assistants, our office staff, our site manager, cleaners, catering staff and lunch time supervisors, we thank you for your hard work, commitment and dedication to ensuring the very best for our children.

To Father Jonathan and Father Tomas we thank you for being our very own Good Shepherds.

To our Parish family who support us continually and keep us in their prayers.

Our thanks to the Governing Body and the Board of the Saint Teresa of Calcutta Multi Academy who work with great diligence, offering advice and ongoing support.

We thank Mr Glen Alexander, our Catholic School Executive Lead, for his guidance and support over the last two years. As he retires from this post we wish him many happy days as he enjoys gardening and watching Liverpool FC.

To Mr Crehan and Holy Trinity and Mrs Burrows and Archbishop Ilsley for their desire and commitment to ensure that our St Teresa of Calcutta MAC continues to grow to give our children the very best education that they deserve.

We are blessed to have one another and in the words of Saint Teresa show that "Together we can do great things".

We look forward to seeing you all on September 3<sup>rd</sup> as we are reunited in faith, hope and love. Have a peaceful and restful summer. Stay safe and take care.

God bless,

Mrs R A Girling, Mrs L Kielstra and Miss L Trodden.









